
 

CHECK THE PLUMBING IN YOUR HOME 

Passaic Valley Water Commission 

1525 Main Ave Clifton, NJ 07011 

973-340-4300 

Office Hours: Monday to Friday 7:30 a.m. - 6 p.m. 

24/7 Emergency Service is always available by calling 973-340-4300  

Homes built before 1986 are more likely to have plumbing containing lead or lead solder. New homes may 
also have lead. Even brass faucets, fittings, and valves, including those advertised as “lead-free” may con-
tain some lead. 

Your local building/code department may be able to provide you with information about building permit 
records that may contain information on your home’s plumbing materials. Please call your local municipal 
office: 

• Clifton Building Department: 973-470-5809 

• Lodi Building Department: 973-859-7410 

• North Arlington Construction Department: 201-991-6060 ext. 111 

• Passaic Department of Housing: 973-365-5615 

• Paterson Division of Community Improvements: 973-321-1232 

• Prospect Park Building Department: 973-970-7902 ext. 524 

Not sure what type of plumbing is in 
your home?   
 

Here’s one way to make sure your 
family is safe. 

Return to previous page 

https://www.pvwc.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/01/Lead-in-Drinking-Water.pdf

